
Homestays Needed for September 2024 
The Cowichan Valley School District is seeking families to host international 
students (13-18 years old) from   around the world for three-month, five-
month and full school year programs. 

High demand for: 
• pet free homes
• homes accommodating special diets

Why host? 
• Create lifelong relationships for yourself and your children
• Experience another culture
• Receive a monthly honorarium

What do we ask you to provide? 
• Be willing to provide emotional and academic support
• Be open to new cultural experiences and willing to share your own
• Include your student into your family life and share activities together
• Have transportation and the ability to pick up/drop off students at sports
practices/games, extra-curricular activities, and school-organized field trips.
• Have the ability to pick up and drop off your student at the airport at the time of
arrival/departure.
• A private bedroom with a desk, dresser, closet, and window.
• Healthy meals and snacks

If you would like to join our program, please contact Brenda Langlois, Homestay 
Manager, at blanglois@sd79.bc.ca 


